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Brian Schultz

From: Brian Schultz on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 5:05 PM
To: 'Carlette Moore'
Cc: Consumer Contact
Subject: RE: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident  and Gulf Power consumer

Good Afternoon, Ms. Carlette Moore 
  
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20190038-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Schultz 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
Brian.Schultz@psc.state.fl.us 
850.413.6010 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: AARP [mailto:aarpwebact@action.aarp.org]  
Sent: Thursday, February 14, 2019 4:43 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 20190038| Comments from a Panhandle resident and Gulf Power consumer 
 
 
Feb 14, 2019 
 
Public Service Commission PSC PSC 
FL 
 
Dear Public Service Commission PSC, 
 
Docket number 20190038 
 
As a Floridian age 50+, our taxes are 8% less, I am still working and I 
don't even receive ss benefits and am a single mother. 
 
Every expense to survive is going sky high at a rocket's speed, while 
minimum wage moves like molasssess. We can't keep up. 
 
Please, have mercy, Stop the madness. 
 
Carlette Moore 
2243 Chapparel St 
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Navarre Fl 32566 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Carlette Moore 
2243 Chapparel St 
Navarre, FL 32566 
(404) 217-4385 
caremoore5@yahoo.com 
 
 




